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Level 1 Snow Emergency

Franklin County Sheriff Dallas Baldwin has downgraded the Snow Emergency to a Level 1 as of 7:00 p.m.
on Monday, January 6, 2025.

A Level 1 Snow Emergency means: Roadways are hazardous with blowing and drifting snow. Roads may
also be icy. Motorists are urged to drive very cautiously.

While most roads across the county are in good shape, slick spots still remain, especially on ramps and
overpasses.

Sheriff Baldwin’s decision to downgrade to a Level 1 Snow Emergency was made collectively with the
Franklin County Snow and Ice Committee, which includes other agencies, like the Franklin County
Emergency Management and Homeland Security and the Franklin County Engineer.

The Franklin County Sheriff’s Office will be monitoring the chance for blowing and drifting snow, as well as
refreezing on roads overnight. Make sure you follow our social media pages for any updates.
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